To Whom It May Concern:

Bierock is applying for an Entertainment License and Conditional Use Permit for the purpose of
live music. The plan is to host indoor live music two days per week, typically Fridays and
Saturdays, although we’d like maintain the flexibility to host an occasional event on other days
of the week. We are not making any changes to the building structurally nor are hours of
operation changing. Employee staffing is not currently changing either. If there are any
questions, we are happy to answer them.

Sincerely,
Erian Carriveau

Brian Carriveau
Co-Owner/Manager, Bierock
2911 N. Sherman Ave.



